
 

ADDENDUM NO. 01 

Ralph M. Hall/Rockwall Municipal Airport 

TxDOT CSJ No. 1818ROCKW 

 

Issue Date: November 13, 2017 

By Texas Department of Transportation 

Aviation Division 

 

The following revisions and clarifications are to be incorporated 

into your bid for the above referenced project.  Acknowledgment 

of receipt of this addendum is required on the signature page of the 

proposal.  Failure to acknowledge all addenda could render your 

bid out of form and result in a non-responsive bid.   

 

Notice to Bidders: 
 

Change the Bid Opening as follows: 

 

From: December 21, 2017 at 2:30 pm 

To: January 18, 2018 at 2:30 pm 

 

The pre-bid conference and bid opening location remains the same.  If you 

have any questions, please call Beverly Longfellow, 512-416-4516. 

 
 

 

 


